		RELEASE IN PART B5
From: Sent:	Abedin, Huma <abedinh@state.gov> Saturday, July 30, 2011 4:48 PM</abedinh@state.gov>	
То:	н	
Subject:	Fw: Serbia calls	
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
From: Countryman, Th Sent: Saturday, July 30 To: Warlick, Mary B (Be Cc: Brush, Jennifer L Subject: Re: Serbia ca), 2011 04:02 PM elgrade); Abedin, Huma; Gordon, Philip H; Kaidanow, Tina S	5
I don't believe the call s	sheet needs updating from what went up.	
Tom Countryman, DAS,	EUR	
From: Warlick, Mary B Sent: Saturday, July 30 To: Abedin, Huma; Cou Subject: Re: Serbia ca), 2011 03:56 PM Intryman, Thomas; Gordon, Philip H; Kaidanow, Tina S	
Great, thanks, I will Let	Tadic's staff know here.	· · · ·
From: Abedin, Huma Sent: Saturday, July 3(To: Warlick, Mary B (Be Subject: Re: Serbia ca	elgrade); Countryman, Thomas; Gordon, Philip H; Kaidanow	v, Tina S
Ma sen de Zama cell		
We can do 7pm call Will there be revised po	pints by then?	
will there be revised p	Jints by them:	
From: Warlick, Mary B Sent: Saturday, July 30 To: Countryman, Thom Cc: Abedin, Huma Subject: Re: Serbia ca), 2011 02:48 PM has; Gordon, Philip H; Kaidanow, Tina S	
be delayed even furthe	ge I just got from Jovan Ratkovic. Jovan asks if we can confi r if the parl session goes on longer) and asks if we can senc an I give him the Ops number if time will work? Please let n	d him a number to call in to as he
	· · · · · · · · · ·	·

B5

From: Countryman, Thomas
Sent: Saturday, July 30, 2011 02:43 PM
To: Gordon, Philip H; Kaidanow, Tina S
Cc: Abedin, Huma; Warlick, Mary B (Belgrade)

Subject: Re: Serbia calls

Amb Petrovic reports that President Tadic wants to take the call, but is tied up in parliament. They suggest making the call at 1900 our time (0100 in Belgrade). I said that I understood S availability to be only the next two hours, but that I would report this availability of Tadic and get guidance. Tom Countryman, DAS, EUR

From: Gordon, Philip H Sent: Saturday, July 30, 2011 01:39 PM To: Countryman, Thomas; Kaidanow, Tina S Subject: Serbia calls

S says she's willing to call either Jeremic or Tadic or both, and she's free for next three hours.

As always she is way more of a trooper than I would be under similar circs. If she's really willing maybe we try do to back to back calls. But only if Tadic is willing to take.